
LAPWORTH SURGERY 
 

NHS Contractual Regulations 2015 - 2016 
 
 

From 1st April 2015 all practices in England are required to allocate a 
named, accountable GP to all patients (including children). 
 
This excludes patients aged 75 and over who are already allocated a 
named accountable GP under existing provisions. 
 
The contract remains “practice based” so your overall care will not be 
affected. 
 
The named GP will take responsibility for the co-ordination of all 
appropriate services and ensure they are delivered where required to 
each of their patients. The named GP is largely a role of supervision. 
 
There is no condition within the regulations for you to see your named 
GP when you book an appointment. 
 
You are can still choose to see Dr Rowland or Dr Bates  
 
If you wish to know your named GP please contact the Practice.  
 
If you do not wish to have a named accountable GP please notify the 
Practice so that we can amend your records 


